Dear Costco Member:

Costco records indicate that you may have received a child's backpack included with a box of specially-marked Kimberly-Clark Pull-Ups® training pants purchased between July 12 and October 23, 2019.



Kimberly-Clark Corporation and the Pull-Ups® brand have initiated a voluntary safety notification regarding the backpack. A small pair of scissors was discovered in a single backpack. There have been no reported injuries and there is no concern regarding the training pants.

While it is unlikely that there are scissors in other backpacks, if you received the backpack, please take the following actions out of an abundance of caution:

- 1. Remove the backpack and its packaging from the case.
- 2. Thoroughly inspect the backpack and its packaging for a pair of scissors (shown below). If scissors are found, please contact the Pull-Ups® Training Pants Customer Care Line at 1-888-778-5587. Do not return the training pants or the backpack to Costco.



Please contact the Pull-Ups® Training Pants Customer Care Line at 1-888-778-5587 should you have any concerns. Nothing is more important to Kimberly-Clark than the safety and well-being of the parents and children who use our products. We apologize for any inconvenience this voluntary safety notification may cause you.

If you are not 100% satisfied with your Pull-Ups® training pants, please return these to your local Costco for a full refund.

Thank you,

Kimberly-Clark Corporation